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Benjamin Kloc <bkloc@twpunionschools.org>

DECISION: Whole Kids Garden Grant

NoReply_WholeKidsFoundation@smartsimple.com <NoReply_WholeKidsFoundation@smartsimple.com>  Thu, Aug 1, 2024 at 11:25 AM
To: michelle.zatta@gmail.com
Cc: bkloc@twpunionschools.org, yarrowworld@gmail.com

Dear Michelle Zatta,

Thank you again for applying for a Whole Kids Garden Grant on behalf of Livingston Elementary School.
Congratulations! We are thrilled to share that we have selected Livingston Elementary School for a $3,000 Garden
Grant! Your application was selected from over 1,200 applications received from across the U.S. and Canada. We
look forward to supporting your program and the work you do to garden with kids! Please see below for the timeline
of next steps.

Timeline of next steps:

1. Verify your grantee information by Friday, August 9th.

2. Grant agreements will be sent electronically no later than Friday, August 16th.

3. Sign your grant agreement electronically by Friday, August 30th.

Please follow the directions below to verify your grantee details and sign the grant agreement.

Verify your Grantee Information

Please review the following details provided in your grant application:

Grantee - the check and grant agreement will be made out to this entity. If you included a Fiscal Sponsor in your
application, that entity should be listed here:

Livingston Elementary School
Grantee Primary Contact - the grant agreement will be sent to and should be signed by this person:

Benjamin Kloc
bkloc@twpunionschools.org

Grantee Address - your grant check and package will be mailed to this address:

960 Midland Blvd
Union, NJ 07083
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If changes are needed, please forward this email with the necessary changes to us
at grants@wholekidsfoundation.org as soon as possible but no later than Friday, August 9th.

If no changes are necessary, no email response or action is needed and your grant agreement will be sent on or

before August 16th and will require signature by August 30th.

We look forward to hearing how your garden grows!

Love and Veggies,

Whole Kids
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